
The workshop for this year's Bonitz Lecture will take place on June 6th from 10 am -
12 pm in the seminar room of the Institut für Klassische Philologie, Mittel- und

Neulatein. 
It deals with the new edition, translation, and commentary of the pseudo-Longinus
text 'On the Sublime' by Stephen Halliwell. Prof. Halliwell will discuss the genesis,

methods, challenges, and key results of the edition; further discussions are explicitly
encouraged.
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